
 JOHN A. LOGAN COLLEGE 
 Financial Aid Office 
 700 Logan College Drive 
 Carterville, Illinois 62918 
 
 
 
Dear Student,  
 
As of today’s date, our current records indicate that you are not eligible for the Federal 

Pell Grant for the school year 2019-2020.  You are not eligible due to the fact that your 

EFC (Expected Family Contribution) is too high.  The United States Department of 

Education determines your eligibility based upon information you submitted on your 

FAFSA.  Please make payment arrangements to ensure you do not get dropped from 

your classes. 

 

John A. Logan College 
Financial Aid Office 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Not Pell Eligible 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DIRECT EXTENSION ACCESS: (618) 985-2828 or 457-7676 
OPERATOR: (618) 985-3741, 549-8612, 937-3438, TTY 985-2752 

WEB SITE: http://www.jalc.edu 
 

John A. Logan College does not discriminate on the basis of race, 
 religion, color, national origin, disability, age, or gender. 


